
 
January 30, 2020 
 

 
Ms. Christine E. Long 
Registrar and Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
 
Re: Board File No. EB-2019-0031 
 Energy+ Inc. – 2019 Cost of Service Application - Update to Evidence 

 
 
Dear Ms. Long, 
 
Energy+ has reviewed the Tariff of Rates and Charges set out in Schedule A of the Decision and Rate 
Order dated January 23, 2020 and confirms its completeness and accuracy with the exception of the 
following item. 
 
The “Notice of switch letter charge, per letter” rate under the Retail Service Charges should have 
increased from $2.00 to $2.04 effective January 1, 2020 per the Decision and Order dated November 1, 
2019 (EB-2019-0280). 
 
Two hard copies of this letter are being couriered to the OEB’s offices. 
 
   
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 
Dan Molon, MBA, CPA, CMA 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs & Financial Planning 
 


